




January 14, 2020 
 
Zoning Enforcement Officer 
Planning Department 
City of Albuquerque 
600 Second St NW 
Albuquerque, NM  87102 
 
 
 
 
Re: Letter of Authorization 

Minor Amendment - DRB  
4910 Union Way Rd NE, First Financial Credit Union 

Albuquerque, NM 
 

To whom this may concern, 

I, Ronald Moorehead, President-CEO of First Financial Credit Union authorize Benjamin Gardner and 
Matthew Archuleta of Dekker/Perich/Sabatini to act as an agent in matters relating to the Action for 
DRB submission, minor Amendment.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ron Moorehead 
President-CEO 
First Financial Credit Union 
 
 





 

 

 
January 2, 2020 
 
Daniel Regan 
4109 Chama Street NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87109 
 
RE: Request for Minor Subdivision Approval - DRB  
       4910 UNION WAY DR NE 
 

 

Dear Daniel Regan, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Dekker/Perich/Sabatini, agent for the First Financial Credit Union, owner 
of the site located at 4910 Union Way Dr NE, is requesting the approval of a Minor Subdivision action at 
DRB. The application entails the request to move the southwestern property line to expand the parcel 
towards the southwest. The adjacent parcel is under the same ownership. Currently the site is 
approximately 3 acres, this action would expand the site size to be just under 5 acres. This request will 
create a larger parcel to facilitate the development of a two-story office and credit union branch on the 
vacant parcel.  

Per the IDO, you have 15 days from the date this letter is mailed, January 2, 2020, to respond by either 
1) requesting a meeting or 2) declining a meeting. If you do not respond within 15 days, you are waiving 
the opportunity for a Neighborhood Meeting. If you would like to request a neighborhood meeting, 
please contact Katrina Arndt within the required 15-day period of this mailing date, by January 17th, 
2019 at 505-761-9700 or by email at katrinaa@dpsdesign.org.  

Before submitting our application, we will send mailed and/or emailed notice as required by IDO Table 
6-1-1 to make you aware of the DRB meeting date at which the project will be reviewed and decided 
upon by the City. 

 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Katrina Arndt, AICP Dekker/Perich/Sabatini 
Agent for First Financial Credit Union 
  


































